
 
Councillor Karl Webb 
Town Hall 
Market Hill 
Huntingdon PE29 3PJ         Graeme Parker 
           Huntingdon 
           Tel: 07783 631527 

 
6th June 2022 

Dear Councillor Karl Webb         
 
Ref: Update 
 
This is my second letter to Councillor Karl Webb, my first was dated 24th March and delivered to Huntingdon 
Town Hall as Councillor Webb held office as Mayor of Huntingdon and is included on enclosed CD. 
 
Since that first correspondence I have provided a concise A3 format presentation titled ‘Phoenix Stargate and 
the Artistry of Divine Rule’, Huntingdon library providing printed copies my artistic portfolio is now at a stage 
where I can move on to other projects. 
 
My original letter to Huntingdon Mayor introduced a body of four documents:- ‘Lifting the Veil’; ‘Anunnaki 
Conquest of the Free World (A)’; ‘Grail Technologies’; ‘Camaialot’, all grouped under the title ‘Establishing 
Embassy to the Ark of the Covenant, Holy Grail and Caravan of Treasures’ and their viewing at website 
https://apollobath.org/page5.html.  
 
Included with this letter is a second introduction to John Major, introducing the Majors to document ‘The 
Anunnaki Conquest of the Free World (B)’ and his featuring in ‘Chapter 16. The Whore of Babylon’s Essex Boys, 
the BBC Death Ray and Operation Himmler 2’ of this document that I am restricting distribution of. 
 
Since my first introduction to Karl Webb the following chapters have been added to this body of work:- 
 
‘Grail Technologies’:   Chapter 10. Iguacu Falls, a Terraforming Dome and the Grail Squadron. 
 
‘Anunnaki Conquest (B)’:   Chapter 19. Death of the Last Emperor 
    Chapter 23. Venezuela and the Two Popes 
    Chapter 26. Two Boris’s and the End of the All England Club 

Chapter 27. The Number 22 and a Red Horse 
 

Information has come to me for another chapter of ‘Anunnaki Conquest (B)’ but is of material that I would 
prefer to save for personal face to face meetings as it supports my request for introduction to NATO and 
NASA. The material in question pertains to ‘alien  intervention’ that occurred following the United States 
Army’s invasion of Iraq that supports the works of George Lucas to be that of prophecy. 
 
Since my first letter to you I called in at the London office of the Brazilian Aeronautical Commission in Europe 
https://www.bace.org.uk/. Prior to moving to Ilha Santa Catarina in 2002 I had been employed by Embraer at 
their manufacturing facility in Sao Jose dos Campos. The additional chapter to ‘Grail Technologies’ introduces 
modern day seaplanes and ground effect aircraft of which I now have ambition to become a pilot of. Embraer 
having industrial relations with Shorts Aircraft of Belfast manufacturing the Super Tucano, may wish to embark 
on a new venture. 
  
I hope Councillor Webb is keeping well and now that he is free from the responsibilities of Town Mayor may 
consider meeting me in person preferably here at Huntingdon Library and receive a full presentation of 
proposed gameshow ‘Time Tunnel – The Atari Alliance’. 
 
This correspondence I am also sharing with John Major. 
  
Kind regards 
 
 
Graeme Parker        E-mail : tootankh2@gmail.com 

https://apollobath.org/page5.html
https://www.bace.org.uk/

